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Human Services Closing Head Start Program, Senior Centers on 
Monday, September 19, Due to Inclement Weather 

 
U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS — The Virgin Islands Department of Human Services (VIDHS) Head Start Program 
advises the community that Head Start classrooms will be closed to students across the territory on Monday, 
September 19, while staff completes assessments and prepares for the resumption of classes on Tuesday, 
September 20, 2022. 
 
Additionally, Richmond Senior Center on St. Croix, Strive Senior Center on St. Thomas and the Adrian Senior 
Center on St. John will remain closed due to inclement weather. VIDHS Senior Citizens Affairs staff will be 
conducting wellness checks throughout the day while the Meals on Wheels program delivers abbreviated meal 
runs to critical clients. 
 
For more information, visit the Department of Human Services website, dhs.gov.vi or on Facebook at 
facebook.com/usvidhs. 
 
For accurate and updated information regarding Hurricane Fiona, go to the Government of the Virgin Islands 
Joint Information Center at vi.gov/jic/. 
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